Harvest Creek Board Meeting Minutes
October 18, 2023

Attendance
Barbara Pastine, President
Mike Roser, Treasurer
Scott Bosse, Vice-President
Lindsay Frietas, Saddle Peak Properties

AGENDA

1. Scott’s resignation from the board
· Scott announced he is resigning from the Harvest Creek board as of the conclusion of the Oct. 18 board meeting. In it, he states the main reason he is stepping down is because he can no longer tolerate incessant harassment of the board and property management company. Since Scott had one year left in his term, the remaining two board members, Barbara and Mike, will appoint his replacement, who will serve the remainder of his term.

2. Conversation with James Connolly
· Barbara invited James Connolly to attend the board meeting because he expressed in helping to make amendments to the bylaws and covenants. Barbara and Mike asked James if he would join the Harvest Creek board, and after thinking about it for a few days, he officially accepted the invitation on October 19 to replace Scott on the board.

3. Homeowner complaints
· The board had a lengthy conversation about how to proceed with the two Harvest Creek homeowners who regularly email the board and Saddle Peak Properties with complaints about various issues ranging from financial management to board compliance with the bylaws. The board agreed it is worth trying to sit down in person with these owners to try and resolve their complaints. Both were invited to attend a special Zoom meeting on September 27 that they requested, but neither of them attended. 



